
 

Wednesday, March 6th, 2024 
 
 

NOTICE: HAY SALE 
 

Please be advised that the Agriculture Program is completely sold out of green feed and hay bales and 
will not be purchasing more for this fiscal year. 
 
Straw bales are still available for purchase: 
5$ for square 
50$ for round straw 
 
Any questions or concerns please contact Clayton Whitney 

 
Clayton: (text/call) 403-702-2572 

 
 
Clayton: Clayton.whitney@tsuutina.com 
Tiffani: Tiffani.whitney@tsuutina.com 
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Date: November 27th, 2024 

Gújā nágúdīgòy(Good morning),

Please be advised the Annual Buffalo Round-up is postponed out of 
respect to the Big Plume families. A new date will be confirmed.  

Sīyísgáàs(Thank you)


